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25/00061 - HVDC Converter Station, Arnish, Isle of Lewis. 

Proposed Construction and Operation of a Strategic Electricity Transmission Hub 

Consisting of a 400kV AC Substation, an HVDC Converter Station, and the Associated 

Undertaking of Earthworks, the Formation of Platforms, Landscaping, Means of Access, 

Means of Enclosure, Site Drainage, Temporary Construction Compounds, Peatland 

Reinstatement and Improvement and Other Associated Operations (National 

Development) 

 

Public Consultation 

Following the closure of the public consultation period in respect of the supplementary 
environmental information, the assessment of the application including the further 
representation comments submitted is still ongoing. 

Provisionally, the application is now expected to come before a special meeting of the 
Planning Applications Board and the Comhairle in early November 2025. 

The committee dates will be publicised once confirmed.  

 

 

 

Further Updates 

Public Information Notes will be posted to the online file at key stages in the process. 


